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Zoo2u  
To Support our science work about animals this term, we have organized 

for a company called ‘Zoo20’ to come into school on 

 Tuesday 28th November. 

There will be strict hygiene measures in place and children will wash their 

hands after every activity.  

The animals visiting will be a: 

 

                                                  

 

Dates for Christmas Concert 

                                               

Monday 11th December 

 

Year 3 Christmas Concert  9:15am  

Monday 11th December 

 

Year 4 Christmas Concert  2:15pm  

Tuesday 12th December 

 

Year 1 Christmas Concert 9:30am 2:15pm 

Wednesday 13th December 

 

Reception Christmas Concert 9:30am 2:15pm 

Friday 15th December  

 

Year 2 Christmas Concert 9:30am 2:15pm 

Monday 18th December 

 

Year 5 Christmas Concert  9:15am  
Monday 18th December 

 

Year 6 Christmas Concert  2:30pm  
Tuesday 19th December  

 

Nursery Christmas Concert 10:45am 2:30pm 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Weather          
Please make sure your child comes to school 

wearing suitable clothes for playing outside, such 

as coats, gloves, hats and strong shoes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Taking Children Out Of School During Term Time 
 

 

 

 

                                

Christmas Jumper Day! 
Friday 8th December 

Children (and staff!) can come to school wearing their fanciest Christmas 
jumpers on this day to celebrate this event. If children don't have a 

Christmas jumper or Christmas outfit, they can come to school in other non-
uniform clothing. There will be smiles all around on this festive fun-filled 

day.  No donations necessary 
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